
Stephen P. St. Cyr & Associates 
17 Sky Oaks Drive 
Biddeford, Me. 04005 
207-423-0215 
stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director 
Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, N. H. 03101-2429 

December 12, 2019 

Re: OW 19-177 Lakes Region Water Company, Inc. I Dockham Shores 
Request Change in Rates 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

On October 18, 2019 the Public Utilities Commission acknowledge that it had 
received Lakes Region Water Company I Dockham Shores filing regarding notice of 
intent to file a request for rate increase on October 15, 2019. The Company has 30 - 60 
days in which to file its rate case. The rate case is substantial complete, but the Company 
needs an additional 1 week to make any final adjustments and conduct a final review. As 
such, the Company respectfully requests an extension of time of l week to file its rate 
case. The extension of time should not have any adverse effect on any party to the 
proceeding. If you have any questions or comments, please call me at 207-423-0215 or 
email me at stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com. 

Very truly yours, 

'S\ 1L. p <:-\- e-r-
Stephen P. St. Cyr 

Cc: Service List 


